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PFL/2024                                December 12, 2024 
 
To 
BSE Limited                              
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower                            
Dalal Street,                              
Mumbai – 400 001                             
 
BSE Scrip Code: 500368            
 
 
Dear Sirs/Madam, 
 
Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
This is with reference to your email dated December 10, 2024, December 12, 2024 and  Corporate 
Announcement submitted by us on December 09, 2024 under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR”) regarding penalty of Rs. 
1.00 Lakh levied by Central Ground Water Authority (“CGWA”), New Delhi which does not have any 
material impact on financial or operational activities, except to the extent of penalty amount of 
Rs.1,00,000/-(Rupees One Lakh only) imposed by CGWA. 
 
We may submit that keeping in view the size of the Company and threshold limit prescribed by SEBI 
LODR, the financial impact is negligible.  
 
We regret very much for the inadvertent delay on our part in submission of the disclosure. We shall 
take care in future submissions. 
 
We request you to kindly condone the delay in submission of the above disclosure. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Patanjali Foods Limited 
 
 
 
 
Ramji Lal Gupta 
Company Secretary 
 

 

  


		2024-12-12T18:38:09+0530
	Ramji Lal Gupta




